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One Week Left!!

If you haven't already, please consider
donating to the CSA Winter
Fundraiser and help up reach our goal
of $21, 000!

All proceeds support performances,
activities, educational partnerships for
this year and next year that make
Pine Hill a top school in MA.

DONATE NOW

What's Happening in Our Community

The show must go on!

A Pandemic won't stop the amazing
theatrical talent at DSMS. Get your tickets

for Dover Sherborn Middle School
DRIVE-IN performance and World
Premiere of Zoomsical - an original

play following the lives of DSMS
students navigating the online
experience we are all sharing.

WATCH THE MOVIE
TRAILER

https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/contribute
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RZeO2HzWQHgoBtGFiZvbhYKIJ4C_ucAM/view?usp=sharing
https://aesopsfable.com/


DRIVE IN SHOWS
Fri 2/5 and Sat 2/6

Or rent video 2/9 - 2/15 and watch at
home!

The show’s length is about 1 hour,
and is appropriate for all ages!

BUY TICKETS

​The show includes performances of some of our favorite songs from Dear Evan
Hanson, Hamilton, Matilda, School of Rock, Wicked and more. 

Songs are bookended by original scenes that shed humor and realism on the
upended lives we have all been living for the past year. Come watch this
FUNNY, real, foot tapping show. 

Virtual Book Fair

Save the date for a virtual book fair March
2nd-March 5th hosted by the Sherborn
family-owned bookstore, Aesop's Fable.

Raffle Baskets Coming Soon!

Raffle baskets are BACK!!

This year's raffle basket drawing will



be held Thursday, April 15th (right
before April Vacation).

Stay tuned for more details!

Still got more questions about the school year and updates?
DS has created an website dedicated to details and updates on the town's
online learning - #WeareDS Online is a good resource for lingering queries.

FOLLOW US

 ​

https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

